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Proactive Notification: Advisory o

Date: January 30, 2015

Dear CA Single Sign On Customer:

The CA Single Sign-On team published a fix strategy (located here) that included
targeted GA dates for our cumulative releases. As we approach the end of the
month in which we planned to release a cumulative release, if we anticipate
delaying the release, we will publish proactive notifications so you are informed of
late changes in our schedule.

The purpose of this Advisory is to inform you of a delay in the release of CA Single
Sign On (formerly called CA SiteMinder®) version R12.52 SP1 CR1. The team is
working to ensure the release is ready for our customers and is expected to be ready
shortly.

PRODUCT(S) AFFECTED: CA Single Sign On RELEASE: R12.52 SP1 CR1
If you have any questions about this Advisory, please contact CA Support at +1-800-

225-5224 in North America or see http://www.ca.com/phone for the local number
in your country.

Thank you,
CA Support Team


https://support.ca.com/phpdocs/7/5262/5262_fixstrategy.pdf
http://www.ca.com/phone

